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Family Council 
 

Public Consultation on the Proposed Legislation to Implement the 
Recommendations of the Law Reform Commission Report on  

Child Custody and Access 
 
 

The Labour and Welfare Bureau launched a public consultation 
on the proposed legislation to implement the recommendations of the 
Law Reform Commission Report on Child Custody and Access on 25 
November 2015, which will last until 25 March 2016.  A paper on this 
subject issued to the Legislative Council Panel on Welfare Services on 25 
November 2015 is at Annex.   

 
2.  Members are invited to note and comment on the proposals set 
out in the consultation paper. 
 
 
 
Labour and Welfare Bureau 
November 2015 
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